
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
TEEN COMMISSION VACANCY NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Cupertino is accepting applications for six 
vacancies on the Teen Commission. The application deadline is 4:30 p.m. on Friday, May 
10 in the City Clerk’s office at City Hall. Council will conduct interviews beginning at 
3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 28 and continue interviews on Wednesday, May 29 (if 
necessary) in City Hall Conference Room A. Applications can be downloaded from the 
website at www.cupertino.org/vacancies. For more details, please visit the city website or 
contact the City Clerk’s Office at (408) 777-3223. 
 

/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
PUBLISH CC 3/22/13 
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